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Voting by mail is one of the pillars of democracy in Oregon. By taking it away, you’re 

taking away ability of many working Oregonians to vote when they wouldn’t otherwise 

be able to. Please oppose this effort to limit voting rights to only those who have 

enough money and time to vote in person. Allow working people to vote.  


